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This regulation is out of date and does not contribute to improving the productivity of farming. 

It has been demonstrated that intense grazing on small areas improves the soil carbon. This is 
a part of regenerative farming.  

It results in lower uses of chemicals and fertilisers.  

Environmentally it is a contributor to net zero and improved farming methods.  

Other states have approved the use and are receiving the benefits from virtual fencing.  

Why are we in NSW deprived of it?  

 

It’s time to update the regulations.  

Please change this quickly  

Thank you  

Andy Kennard  

. 


